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Stoughton Utilities Donates 
$1,000 to Stoughton Lion’s Club Stuff the Bus Donation Drive 

 
Stoughton Utilities recently donated $1,000 to the Stoughton Lion’s Club for their annual Stuff the Bus 

school supply donation drive. This donation will be used to purchase school supplies for students in the 

Stoughton Area School District. 

  

School supplies can be expensive, and many families in our community find it difficult to afford school 

supplies for their children each year. The Stoughton Lion’s Club coordinates an annual event to collect 

donations and school supplies for the upcoming school year. Donations are given to the Stoughton School 

District to distribute to students in need.  

 

Stoughton Utilities has made this donation in partnership with its not-for-profit, member-owned wholesale 

power supplier, WPPI Energy, in order to help support Stoughton youth and education.  

 



  

 

 
Brandi Yungen (right) of Stoughton Utilities presents Mike Niedfelt of the Stoughton Lion’s Club with a $1,000 

donation for their annual Stuff the Bus Donation Drive. 

*** 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the surrounding area, and 

wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 
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